
 

The Ivy Hill PTA would like to welcome you to Ivy Hill 
School with a Kindergarten Mixer for  

kindergarten students and their families! 
 

Please join us for an evening at the park and the 
opportunity to meet other Ivy Hill families and 

students.  We will meet rain or shine at: 
 

Camelot Park 

Use this link for a map: 
http://www.ahpd.org/parks/facilities/?l=C&TypeId=0&Zip=&FeatureId=0	
   

 

Tuesday, August 23rd (new date!) 

6:30 – 8:00 pm 
 

Drinks and dessert items will be served. 
 

Look for our information/sign-in table near the pavilion.   

We hope to see you there! 
 

 
 
	
  


